Michigan Business Brokers Association - West

Minutes from September 11, 2012
Meeting called to order by, Mark Andresky at 11:35 am

Present – Larry Baumgart, Mark Andresky, Jon Siebers, Bob Fuehr, Allan Reider, Dan Butler, John Meyering
Absent: None
Minutes of June 12, 2012 were reviewed and approved.

Treasurer’s report – Bank balance reconciled at $6,472.82.

The Treasurer’s report was reviewed and approved.

Membership report --

Kenny Leonard’s application was approved.
Much discussion revolved around new members that pay toward the end of the year. It was decided to put a new policy into effect immediately that states as follows:

If a new member pays their full dues after June 30th of a given year, then they will get the remainder of that year and the full next year covered.
Education report – 


John Meyering reviewed the current educational schedule.

Tom Stolz from Stolz Environmental will present in September.
October will be the joint meeting with Metro Chapter

November will be Jim Mersman, CPA talking about financial statements
Other ideas were discussed including confidentiality agreements, non-complete agreements, liquor control commission, software packages such as BVX and writing confidential business reviews.

Web site –Allan will try to bring or send out monthly statistical reports out on a regular basis.

Other business – Mark will write a welcome letter for new members and sponsors.
New Business – nominations for 2013 slate of candidates 

Meeting adjourned at 11:35.

Respectfully submitted,

Larry Baumgart, Secretary

